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The licensee acquired the station effective October 31, 2013.  Accordingly, the responses in this 

license renewal application are limited to the period of time since that date. 

 

The station did not timely upload all documents required to be in the online public inspection file 

during the license term.  For example, in July 2016, the licensee timely uploaded all of the 

Quarterly Issues Programs Lists in existence as of June 25, 2016, well in advance of the 

December 2016 deadline to do so.  However, there appears to have been some confusion as to 

the need to upload pre-existing EEO Public File Reports as well.  Nevertheless, the EEO Public 

File Reports for 2015 and 2016 were placed in the Public Inspection File in early 2017 with the 

station’s EEO Audit response.  In connection with this license renewal preparation, it was noted 

that the 2014 EEO Public File Report remained missing and it has since been uploaded, as well.   

 

Subsequently, in 2018, a new employee became responsible for preparation and uploading of the 

Quarterly Issues Programs Lists.  In the transition, the Second and Third Quarter Quarterly 

Issues Programs Lists were uploaded with the Fourth Quarter Quarterly Issues Programs List on 

the Fourth Quarter filing date.  In addition, in the First Quarter of 2019, the Quarterly Issues 

Programs List was uploaded one day late due to a calendaring error. 

 

It is also noted that while the licensee’s biennial ownership report was timely filed, parent 

company reports were overlooked.  Accordingly, the licensee is updating its 2019 ownership 

filing.    

   


